
APPENDIX 2 
LONDON BOROUGH OF HARROW 

 
CABINET 

 
23 JUNE 2005   

 
 

Reference from the Meeting of the Audit Committee held on 10 May 2005: 
Corporate Governance. 

 
1. At its meeting on 10 May 2005, the Audit Committee received a report of the Director of 

Corporate Governance which updated the Committee on the Council’s governance 
framework.  

 
2. Following discussion, it was agreed that a reference be made to the Cabinet asking that 

the Cabinet consider that the mandatory training provided to Members of the 
Development Control Committee and Licensing Panel be rolled out to all committees. All 
Members who wished to sit on committees should be required to participate in 
compulsory training about the committees’ activities. The training scheme could be 
implemented after the local elections in 2006. The Committee hoped that all three 
parties could agree the initiative. 

 
3. RESOLVED: the Cabinet be asked to consider that all Council Members receive 

compulsory training regarding the activities of a body prior to taking up service and that 
this be implemented after the elections in 2006 

 
 FOR CONSIDERATION 
 
 
 Background Papers:  Minute 46 of the Audit Committee’s meeting on 10 May 2005 

 
 

Contact: Gertrud Malmersjo, Democratic Services, Tel: 020 8424 1785 
 


